
 
POLICY RECOMMENDATION 2019-1  

ENHANCED SEISMIC MONITORING IN ALASKA 
 
The Alaska Seismic Hazards Safety Commission recommends the Alaska Legislature approve funding 
for the Alaska Earthquake Center (AEC) through the University of Alaska Fairbanks to adopt and 
incorporate a portion of existing EarthScope stations into the state’s permanent seismic monitoring 
network. 

As part of National Science Foundation’s EarthScope project, 157 stat
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